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Hi Kathy,

I have-enjoyed volunteering for the Foster Care Auxiliary in the past. Unfortunately lean no-longer
help as I have moved to the state of Utah.

Because of organizations like yours, my daughter and I have been enriched with meeting wonderful
people and experiences that will leave lasting memories. My daughter has just graduated from
Gonzaga University. She continued her volunteer activities throughout her college years and plans on
continuing throughout her work years.

Best wishes to the Foster Care Auxiliary. You have made a difference in our lives!

Lynn and Keiko McInally


